
NEW ‘GRAB AND GO’ MENU’S FOR KS2 

TO COMMENCE MONDAY, 7th June 2021 

Following a very successful taster day, it has been decided to trial the New 

‘Grab and Go’ menu’s starting from Monday 7th June, for the KS2 children.  

KS2 Children will be allowed to chose from the following menu’s or the 

normal menu. 

We would like to thank Ms Trinder for all her hard work in bringing this together. 

‘Grab and Go Menu’s  for KS2 children 

  


